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Comments: We do not need more human impact in our wild spaces. Furthermore this will encourage more

guided trips. Commercial use in wilderness is a slippery slope. Profiting off the wilderness while the agency

managing it remains broke. These huts will only hurt the agency and hurt the wilderness. If any changes come to

mt baker nf it should be a backcountry permit  system to have better solitude opportunities.


